
 
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 

pandemic, Family Partnership is 
transitioning to virtual 

programming beginning Monday, 
January 10th.   We remain open by 

appointment only.  We will 
continue to provide classes, 

workshops, case management and 
support to our youth and families 

via virtual format.   
 

As always the health and safety of 
our participants and staff is of the 
utmost importance.  Stay safe and 

be well. 
 


